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Mr. President, I have also received from the Highway Safety
Division, the Nebraska Department of Roads, their annual report
with respect to Traffic Accident Facts; a report from the
Nebraska Energy Office regarding the Central Interstate Compact
Low-level Radioactive Waste Disposal Facility; a report from the
Auditor of Public Accounts regarding an audit by the Department
of Revenue, the State Auditor's Office; a report from the

Department of Administrative Services Central Data Processing
Division; the Nebraska Investment Finance Authority has offered
a report; Department of Labor; the Nebraska Department of Social
Services; the Natural Resources Commission; the Nebraska State
Historical Society; the Department of Administrative Services
annual report; the Department of Economic Development's annual

report; the Nebraska Indian Commission five-year plan; the

report prepared by the Natural Resources Commission pursuant to

statute; the Nebraska Energy Office offers another report
pursuant to LB 727; Telecommunications Division; the Nebraska
Educational TV; report from the University of Nebraska pursuant
to LB 813; report from the Papio Natural Resources District

regarding payment of attorney fees, that is filed pursuant to

statute; the Middle—Missouri NRD. Mr. President, I have in
addition to those reports received communications from the State
of Iowa on action taken by the State Legislature on a resolution
offered there, as well as a resolution adopted by the Texas

Legislature and forwarded on to Nebraska for their
consideration.

Finally, Mr. President, I have an appointment letter from the

Secretary of State with respect to an appointment to the
Nebraska Accountability and Disclosure Commission. That, too,
will be referred to Reference Committee. That is all that I

have, Mr. President.

PRESIDENT: The Chair recognizes Speaker Barrett for a motion,
please.

SPEAKER BARRETT: Thank you, Mr. President.

PRESIDENT: (Gavel.)

SPEAKER BARRETT: Mr. President, I move that a committee of five
be appointed to advise the Governor that the Legislature is

organized and ready to transact business and report back to the

Legislature with any message that she may have. Thank you.


